
 

Summary of SIR Subcommittee Meeting 

August 27, 2019 

 

Present:  Judy Morgan, Gail Warren, Carl Kircher, Harold Longbaugh, Lynn Bradley with Bill Hall sending 
approval of SIR350 response by email. 

 

The response to SIR 350 was returned from Quality Systems, to say that all three conditions must 
be met in V1M2 5.2.6.2.c in order for the exception to apply. There was no adverse comment and 
this SIR will be posted to the NELAP AC’s voting site. 

Participants discussed the remaining two draft Implementation Guidance documents that were 
revised after the July meeting. 

For the Chlorine Residual IG, the references were changed and this is ready to post to the 
website.  

The New Calibration Curve Overwritten IG needs further revision to note that V1M4 does require 
use of the “most current” calibration curve, and to add an option for lab-specified procedures.  
Judy agreed to make these edits, and participants agreed that her changes would be acceptable 
without further review. 

The next SIR Subcommittee meeting will be Tuesday, September 24, 2019, at 12:30 
pm Eastern.   

 

 


